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We are a Team that Trust each other to unlock potential. 

Tel: 01983 407217 

News from Brading CE Primary School 

 Headteacher: Mrs. B Gilbert 

  

Our Christian Values: TRUST 
Truth, Respect, Unity, Sincerity, Tolerance 

This week our focus has been on UNITY 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
What another amazing week Year 6 have had! They have been on their leavers’ trips and had their visit 
to their new Secondary schools. We are all looking forward to next week’s Year 6 proms which starts 
at 5pm on Friday 18th July. I can’t wait to see everyone’s posh outfits. 
 
OFSTED 
I hope you have all managed to read our OFSTED report. I just want to thank everyone again for all 
their hard work and support during the OFSTED inspection and throughout this whole year. 
 
Sports Week 
Next week is sports week so the children can wear the PE kit each day. 
On Thursday 17th July, the children are invited to dress up as their favourite sports person as part of 
our sport week 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all into school on the 18th of July for Sports Day.  
Please make a note of the information below: 
9.45 - Please arrive at school and wait outside where we will show you all onto our field. 
10.00 - Sports day will start. 
11.30 - 12.30 - We will all have a Healthy Picnic on the field 
12.30 - After our picnic finishes, you are more than welcome to sign your children out of school and go home for the weekend.  
 
Please make sure all children have long lasting sun cream on, are wearing hats and have refillable water bottles. We are a nut free school 
so please do not bring any items into the premises with your picnics. If you would like your child to receive a School Picnic lunch, please 
order this on the School Money app by Tuesday 15th July. There are no other food choices from the kitchen on this day. Picnics can be 
bought in from home or you can have a picnic lunch provided by the kitchen.  
 
Year 3 Tea Party 
Please follow this link https://www.countypress.co.uk/news/25288310.isle-wight-ve-day-tea-party-brings-old-young-together/ to see the 
County Press article about the 1940s project that finished last Friday with a Tea Party. 
 
Sun Safety 
As the heat is rising again, please ensure your child has a hat in school each day. If you would like them to wear sunscreen, it must be long 
lasting and be applied before they come to school. Staff can not apply it. Also, a water bottle is a must, please. 
 
Attendance 
As you can see from the chart below, each classes’ attendance is below our target. Below is also a chart that explains the effect of absence 
from school.  
 
Remember my door is always open and have a fabulous weekend and enjoy the sun. 
 
Mrs Gilbert 
Headteacher 
 

Friday 11th July 2025 

Collective Worship this 
Week  

We have been continuing 
to focus on humility. 

 
Bible Reflection 

 Humble yourselves before 
the Lord, and he will lift you 

up.  
James 4:10 

https://www.countypress.co.uk/news/25288310.isle-wight-ve-day-tea-party-brings-old-young-together/


SCHOOL MENU WEEK COMMENCING: 14th July 2025 

We also offer tomato pasta as well as jacket potatoes, baguettes and 
sandwiches with a selection of fillings each day. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Cheese and Tomato 
Pizza 
 
Flapjack with Fruit 

Sausage Hot Dog 
 
Cornflake Tart 

Roast Chicken 
 
Oatie Cookie 

Macaroni Cheese 
 
Lemon Drizzle 
Muffin 

Fish Fingers and 
Chips 
 
Crunchy Chocolate 
Mousse 

 

 

Dates for your diary: 

July 

 14th - 18th - Sports & Health Week 
 18th – Whole school Sports Day 
 18th – Y6 Leavers’ Graduation Party 5.00 – 7.00 
 18th – Healthy Picnic 
 23rd – Last day of Term (Summer Holiday)  
** 2nd SEPTEMBER – First day of Term ** 

 



 

WHAT WE HAVE BEEN LEARNING ABOUT THIS WEEK 

CUBA 

This week in Cuba class we have continued our under the sea theme. The children have enjoyed 
finding sea creatures in the shredded paper. They have been exploring lots of water to cool 
down and even dipped their feet in the water trays to cool off. We have been practicing using 
play dough cutters and tools to cut the dough, as well as sorting colours. The children have 
enjoyed spending time in the shady areas of the garden with their friends. 

HAWAII 
This week we made pitta pizzas, the children enjoyed trying different toppings. They had fun 
learning all about having a balanced diet.  

ANTIGUA 

This week in Antigua class we have been learning our new topic Deep Sea Divers. We have been 
thinking all about what we might see at the beach and under the sea. We had a tuff tray full of 
different beach materials we were feeling them, smelling them and talking about what we think 
they might be. We also read the rainbow fish and used celery to print our own rainbow fish.   

NEW ZEALAND 
 
 
 
GALAPAGOS 

This week has been assessment week. The children have worked hard showing off their skills and 
knowledge. We have been looking at what the children can do really well and what they need a 
little extra help with. I have been really impressed with the resilience and confidence they have 
shown. Today we had the NHS in for an oral health session and the children really enjoyed the 
session. Next week we have a really busy week with swimming, squash and sports day. 
 

 
This week Galapagos have enjoyed lots of fun activities looking at working as a team. The 
children were challenged to build their own bridges from spaghetti and marshmallows 
and they did a fantastic job! We have also enjoyed some PE lessons practicing for sports 
day and doing some yoga. Finally, the children have also shown real enthusiasm for their 
timetables so we have been doing lots of practice with those too. We are very much 
looking forward to sports week next week! 

ICELAND 

This week we have been working on acrostic poems about Jamaica and the children have really 
wowed us with their ideas. We have also been thinking about our best qualities to write posters 
about ourselves ready for year 6 roles. We have been practicing for sports day next week in P.E. 
The children have been working hard on our transition activities ready for September. 

JAMAICA 

This week in Jamaica, we have had a fantastic trip week. On Monday, we went to the beach and 
played different games. On Wednesday, we caught the ferry over to Portsmouth for our leavers 
service. We watched a parade of banners which each school had made, lit out prayer candle and 
looked at the various art on display. To finish our week, we took a trip over to Blackgang Chine.   



 

The carnival children have been invited to the County 

Show in Northwood to open the Giltern Market. If you 

would like them to attend, they need to meet at the 

Secretary’s tent at 9.30. There will be free entry for 

any child in costume! 

 

 

 

 

 



This week in Pictures: 

 

 

  

  



  

 

 

 

 



 

Attendance 

Whole School Target: 95% 

 

Class Percentage 
Attendance Last 

Week  

Antigua 88 

St Lucia 100 

Cuba 86 

Hawaii 78 

New Zealand 93 

Galapagos 89 

Iceland 90 

Jamaica 89 

 

Foodbank Vouchers 

Mrs Willshire is able to issue Foodbank Vouchers to anyone who may be struggling. Please email Mrs Willshire to 
request one if required. Jo.willshire@bradingcepri.iow.sch.uk  



 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


